MODEL LETTER




Dear....[Your Constituency MP]
 
Launching an APPG for Outdoor Learning
 
Following a very popular MP drop-in session at Portcullis House earlier this month, there will be a formal launch of a new All Party Parliamentary Group for Outdoor Learning on 6th May.
 
The APPG is designed to raise the profile of the benefits of outdoor learning, especially amongst children and young people.  It will provide insight into how outdoor learning can help meet some significant societal needs including mental health and wellbeing, engagement with education, development of healthy lifestyles and environmental sustainability.  As a provider of outdoor learning in your constituency please can I ask you to support this APPG, attend this meeting and become a member if at all possible.
 
The APPG meeting will be held at 13.00 on 6th May, Room U, Portcullis HOUSE.
 
In addition to the establishment of the APPG and appointing of officers, there will be an opportunity to consider the current evidence base for the value of outdoor learning and a look at a proposed alternative funding model for the expansion of outdoor learning with children, known as Nature Premium.
 
I look forward to more children and young people benefiting from participating in outdoor learning in the constituency.
 
Yours sincerely
 [Sign your name here]

